
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
          

  

 

Dear Parents, 

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Mainwaring has started her maternity leave as of Tuesday 5th 

November.  I’m sure you will join me in sending her, our best wishes on the impending birth of her new 

baby. 

We are very pleased to be able to inform you of the arrangements for F2 and Year 2 PPA and 

management time cover which will begin the week beginning the 11th November. F2 PPA will be taught 

by Miss Sinnott (HLTA) and Mrs Hamilton will be teaching Miss Haworth’s class on a Friday morning 

for management release. Year 2 PPA will be taught by Mrs O’Kane (HLTA). Miss Grey’s class will be 

taught on a Friday morning by Mrs Austin. To ensure smooth transition the children have all met the 

staff and they work closely with both F2, Year 1 and Year 2 staff.  

 

Your Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Arnold  

Headteacher 

 

 

 


